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Ambassador Dr. Vidhu P. Nair spoke about historical and civilisational links 

between India and Turkmenistan at a conference organized by State Museum in 

Ashgabat on 07 February 2023 on ‘Restoration of museum values: world experience 

& reached heights’. He mentioned about Buddhist exhibitions being planned as part 

of India-Central Asia Summit framework. 

Some photos of the event are attached:   



 

 

 


